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A blessed Thanksgiving to everyone!  Thank you for renewing your membership as we continue 

the American Legion Auxiliary mission.  There are so many needs out there, anything that we 

can do in any of our programs is so welcome. 

 

Thank you to those who have set up Arizona Mission Trainings for their units or district.  It takes 

time and effort but is very beneficial to our members.  The training gives us important 

knowledge about our organization, and allows us to learn how to listen to each other and work 

together for the best result.  Once again, please contact me if you wish to schedule a Mission 

Training for your unit or district.  Together we will set a date and make plans.  You must have a 

minimum of 10 attendees, $10 each sent to department 10 days prior to the training.  I ask that 

you contact me if you have questions. 

 

All of our members can go to the national website for the American Legion Auxiliary courses 

available.  It is a good idea to take them and keep current in our membership.  I  have listed just 

some of those courses available. 

             www.alaforveterans.org/ala-academy 

 They are designed for you to take whenever you have time with no need to pre-register. 

 ALA101    Communications 201 

 Culture Basics    ALA Branding and Why it Matters to me. 

 How to Deal with Conflict  ALA Fundraising 

 Juniors e-learning course 

I would appreciate hearing about your experience with the courses in the year-end report. 

“It ’s never about the Role – it ’s always about the Goal” 

Karen Smith   ksmith111@cox.net  520-249-1119 
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